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September 22, 2020 

 
  The Planning Commission of the City of Phenix City, Alabama cancelled the 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 meeting due to the request of the representative for the Ladonia 
Commercial Development asking for the item to be pulled and placed on the next scheduled 
Planning Commission meeting. 

 
The Planning Commission will meet at the next regular scheduled meeting on Tuesday, 

October 13, 2020. 
  

 
  

_______________________  ____   _______           __________________  
Chairman – Pat Howard    Secretary – Eliza Phillips   


